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Dear Faith Family,
On behalf of the Stewardship Committee and the congregation, we want to thank you for your loyal support of our missions and ministries.  Your support has helped us to continue to grow in God’s works and reach out to our community and the world.   Thanks to you “Our Future Is So Bright”, which is our 2019 stewardship theme.
On Sunday, November 4, we will be celebrating Stewardship Sunday.  As you may know, rather than eliminate programs or cut personnel, our Finance Committee adopted a 2018 budget with a projected deficit of $25,000.  It appears that we may very well end the year with that projected deficit. While we are able to absorb that loss this year, we obviously don’t want to continue to operate with a deficit.  If all of us increased our 2018 pledges by 10%, we would have a balanced budget.   Also note that our Maintain Faith goal will remain at $50,000.   Please take time to assess how you can help us achieve our goal.  Any increase in pledges is welcome. 
Please find an enclosed Estimate of Giving card, and return it at one of our November 4 services.   If you are unable to do so, please try to return the card beforehand to the church office or as soon as possible.
Also, we have provided a worksheet that you may use to help calculate a 10% increase for 2019.  We also realize that some members have committed to increasing their pledges to come closer to tithing; to encourage those efforts a   worksheet is also included.  Thank you again and may God bless you and your family.


Pastor Caleb Hong                                             Greg Bradach, Stewardship Chairman
